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Effective December 1, 2005, SCDMV will begin issuing newly designed dealer plates 
exclusively to vehicle dealers and wholesalers. The new plates have a canary yellow 
background and red lettering. Current dealer plates have a white background and blue 
lettering.

Although all current dealer plates will eventually be replaced as they expire, the plate 
replacement process will not be completed for one full year; therefore, there will be two 
types of dealer plates during the next year.

For further Dealer License or Dealer Plate information please contact the SCDMV Dealer 
Audit Unit at (803) 896-2611.
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